Nursery news     Term 1
Welcome to our children and parents/ carers from all the nursery team.
This term our topic is ‘All about me!’ 

Please see our topic web for more detailed information on this topic.

A few important messages for you

· Please accept the invitation to join our class Dojo website. This is one of our main communication methods between you and the nursery. We can also update you with pictures and comments relating to your child.

· Snack payment needs to made via Parentpay. £5 a term or £30 for the year. Talk to us if you need more information.
· Wellies. All children will need wellies/ boots for outside play and walks. They can stay at nursery – please name them.

· Please send a coat every day as we always go outside.

· We like our children to use the toilet on their own. Please make sure they wear clothes that are suitable for them to do this.

· We are updating our ‘Learning Journey’ system to an electronic version. We will let you know when you can see our observations of your child.

· Please inform us if your child will not be attending for illness or any other reason. It helps the office and is part of our duty of care.

There are quite a few changes this year, so do not be surprised if things are different!

Thank you

The nursery staff include;
Mrs Williams, Miss Irvine, Mrs Nicholls, Mrs Saunders, Mrs Brooker, Miss Bland, Mrs chance.
We are looking forward to having a fun, interesting learning adventure with all the children.
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Preschool news     Term 1
Welcome to our children and parents/ carers from all the nursery team.
This term our topic is ‘All about me!’ 

Please see our topic web for more detailed information on this topic.

A few important messages for you

· Please accept the invitation to join our class Dojo website. This is one of our main communication methods between you and the nursery. We can also update you with pictures and comments relating to your child.

· Snack payment needs to made via Parentpay. £5 a term or £30 for the year. Talk to us if you need more information.

· Wellies. All children will need wellies/ boots for outside play and walks. They can stay at nursery – please name them.

· Please send a coat every day as we always go outside.

· We like our children to use the toilet on their own. Please make sure they wear clothes that are suitable for them to do this.

· We are updating our ‘Learning Journey’ system to an electronic version. We will let you know when you can see our observations of your child.

· Please inform us if your child will not be attending for illness or any other reason. It helps the office and is part of our duty of care.

There are quite a few changes this year, so do not be surprised if things are different!

Thank you

The Preschool staff include;

Mrs Wood, Ms Bird, Mrs Defty, Miss Golder, Miss Bland

We are looking forward to having a fun, interesting learning adventure with all the children.
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